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From: Klett, Audrey
Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 7:45 AM
To: Cross, William (WILLIAM.CROSS@fpl.com); Tomonto, Bob (Bob.Tomonto@fpl.com); 

'Hanek, Olga' (Olga.Hanek@fpl.com)
Subject: NRC Staff’s Acceptance Review Results for Turkey Point 3 and 4 License Amendment 

Request LAR-229 to adopt TSTF-425 (TAC Nos. MF3931 and MF3932)

By letter dated April 9, 2014 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System Accession No. 
ML14105A042), Florida Power & Light Company (the licensee) requested a license amendment for Turkey 
Point Nuclear Generating Unit Nos. 3 and 4.  This email provides the results of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) staff’s acceptance review of this application. 
 
The NRC performed an acceptance review of the application to determine if the scope and depth of technical 
information is sufficient for the NRC staff to complete its detailed technical review.  The acceptance review also 
intends to identify whether the application has any readily apparent information insufficiencies in its 
characterization of the regulatory requirements or the licensing basis of the plant. 
 
The NRC staff concluded that the application provides technical information in sufficient detail to enable the 
NRC staff to complete its detailed technical review and make an independent assessment regarding the 
acceptability of the proposed request in terms of regulatory requirements and the protection of public health 
and safety and the environment.  Given the lesser scope and depth of the acceptance review as compared to 
the detailed technical review, there may be instances in which the NRC staff identifies issues that affect its 
ability to complete the detailed technical review despite completion of an adequate acceptance review.  If the 
NRC staff needs additional information, it will notify the licensee by separate correspondence. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-0489. 
 
Audrey Klett 
Project Manager 
NRR/DORL/LPLII-2 
301-415-0489 
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